
 

1001 Kriebel Mill Road 
Eagleville, PA 19043 Phone: 610-489-5000 Fax: 610-489-5019 

 
 

February 1, 2023 

 
Food Service Management Companies 

Dear Recipient, 

The Methacton School District is requesting proposal for school food service management.  The 
Food Service Management Company (FSMC) will provide management services according to the 
United State Department of Agriculture (USDA) regulations and guidelines, as well as the 
Pennsylvania Department of Education policies and guidelines. 
 
Food Service Management Companies and/or their representatives may submit proposal to: 
 

Methacton School District 
Farina Education Center 
c/o Timothy W. Bricker 
1001 Kriebel Mill Road 

Eagleville, PA 1403 
 
The Methacton School District Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or 
all proposals or to accept the proposal that it finds, in its sole discretion, to be in the best interest 
of the school district. 
 
A Pre-Bid Meeting is scheduled for March 3rd, 2023 at 3:30 PM at the Arcola Intermediate School, 
4001 Eagleville Road, Eagleville, PA 19403.  Following the Pre-Bid Meeting a walk-through of 
Methacton High School, Arcola Intermediate School and Eagleville Elementary will occur. 
 
All Proposals MUST be submitted no later than 2:00 PM EST, March 30th, 2023.  All 
proposals should be delivered in sealed envelope and addressed to the Methacton School District, 
as well as clearly marked: FSMC Request for Proposal 

Sincerely, 

Timothy W. Bricker 
Director of Business Services 
Methacton School District 
 


